
 
 
Holiday Care  
Jones Hill State School 
 
 
Would a Holiday Care service benefit you and your family? 
 
Dear Jones Hill State School Parent/Guardian, 
 
Camp Australia in conjunction with Jones Hill State School is currently conducting a survey 
to determine the level of interest in reopening the Holiday Care Service, on the school 
campus, during the school holidays.  
 
We would like to encourage all parents to complete this brief survey to help us determine the 
viability of running this program.  
 
The survey will take approximately 3 minutes of your time. 
 
Please visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JonesHillStateSchool  
 
To find out more information about our FUN, QUALITY, ENGAGING and SAFE before and 
after school care programs, please visit our website at www.campaustralia.com.au 
 
Thank you for your participation in this survey.  
 
Regards, 

 

Camp Australia Team 
p. 1300 105 343 
www.campaustralia.com.au 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JonesHillStateSchool

